
 
 
 
 

                                 
                            
       

 
HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Inspire Achieve Celebrate 
 

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 
E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   
Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5 and Year 6 World War Two theme day – 7th February 

As part of our topic in Y5 and Y6, we are learning about World War 2 and are planning to hold a 
day of activities based around this. To add to the atmosphere of the day, we would love the 
children to come dressed in 1940s style clothes.  

As a guide, this could include: 

Girls Boys 

A cardigan or tank top/jumper; 
 
A floral dress or a skirt or a pinafore and 
blouse; 
 
White knee-length socks or dark tights; 
 
Long hair in two plaits, short hair combed 
with a centre parting and a head band or 
ribbon. 
 
Baker boy style hat 

A v-neck top/shirt; 
 
Smart shorts; 
 
Knee-length socks; 
 
Hair combed flat: side or centre parting 
 
Baker boy style hat or flat cap 

 

Alternatively, children could dress as one of the important people of the time e.g. Winston 
Churchill or as one of the roles we had during the war, such as the Women’s Land Army 
(dungarees/trousers, t-shirt and headscarf), soldier, nurse or Home Guard etc. 

We will be sampling some wartime recipes during the day (should the children wish to!) so if 
there are any food allergies we are not aware of, please let your child’s class teacher know so 
we can adjust recipes accordingly. 

There is no cost for the day. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Year 5/6 team 
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